
To the KneeHill County Council 

 

Greetings Council Men and Council Women, as you are aware, the Three Hills Cruise 

Committee is hosting our annual 1/8th mile drag races at the Three Hills Airport June 1st and 

2nd. In order to operate this event as safely as possible we rely on barricades that line the track 

as a first line of safety, in the event of a mishap with a race car. These barricades are filled with 

water and interlocked together. We were hoping that the County would be generous enough to 

once again supply us with a water truck or trailer with driver and staff to help us fill these 

barricades for our event on May 31st. It takes close to 60,000L of water to fill all the barricades. 

Your help would be greatly appreciated as we look to bring this great event back to Three Hills.  

 

Three Hills Cruise Committee President Tyler McLim  


